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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:54 AM
To: 'B Murphy'
Subject: RE: FPL

Good morning, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: B Murphy [mailto:bmc149@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL 
 
 
I oppose raising FPL's rates. I live alone and in a bedroom apartment. I closed A/C vents and doors to rooms I do not use 
hoping to safe.  My bill is higher than when I had my granddaughter staying with me.  I am on Social Security and 
conserve on everything but this is pure greed! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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